
Wes and Kelley Roy
2301 Linwood Avenue

Alva, Florida 33920

Prestige Home Center
ATTN: Don Schorr, General Manager
4465 Duncan Road
Punta Gorda, Florida 33982

September 18, 2017

Dear Don;

I wanted to take the opportunity to share with you our pride and satisfaction as 
homeowners of a Nobility built home in the shadow of what most experts have called 
“the most powerful storm anywhere in the world in 2017”, Hurricane Irma.

As residents of a manufactured home, we were ordered to evacuate by Lee County
officials on September 9th as the storm's path through Florida became imminent.  We 
locked down as much as we could, and headed out, not knowing exactly where to go, 
since the path of the storm appeared to target the entire state of Florida, but ultimately 
found refuge in South Carolina.  While sheltered, we shared a lot with others who had 
left Florida for shelter, and to a person, when we shared that we had just purchased  a 
manufactured home, many who had experienced hurricanes shared their fear we would 
not have a home when we returned. Obviously, it left us quite depressed. Adding insult 
to injury, we learned our area had also suffered a tornado, spawned by Irma's winds.

When we returned to Alva on Tuesday night, September 12th, it was with 
obviously deep apprehension.  There was no power in our area, it was after dark, and the
road on which we live was flooded heavily.  Numerous trees were down,  limbs were 
ripped away and scattered everywhere and debris was spread out across most of the area.
We became depressed that the shelterees would be right...a home left in shambles. 

           As my headlights hit our house, we were completely shocked.   Aside from some 
skirting around the base blown away, our Nobility Home was completely and totally 
intact! Not a single piece of siding was missing or ripped, not a pane of glass cracked or 
blown out, and not one shingle out of place.   The Hazel stood her ground with pride, 
and she was a MOST welcome sight!  We were prepared for the worst, hoped for the 
best, and our hopes became reality. All this, in the shadow of the strongest hurricane to 
ever come out of the Atlantic basin, and a tornado she spawned to boot.



We don;t know how to adequately express our confidence and faith in the 
craftsmanship, integrity of construction and strength of Prestige/Nobility Homes as a 
result of our experience.  There are no words to describe the peace of mind we have in 
our home now, particularly as a result of this “trial by storm”, and especially in light of 
it's strength and power.  To round the corner, and expect your home to be heavily 
damaged at best, and in splinters at worst, and find it completely intact is as near a 
dream come true as one could hope for.

On behalf of the Roy family, we thank you from the bottom of our hearts.   
Prestige and Nobility have again proven that integrity, and committed workmanship can,
and will provide a family not just a house...but a safe home for years of enjoyment, 
prosperity, and safety; and NOTHING can match that when it comes to a secure future!

Most Sincerely,

Wes Roy


